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SIS EENNEEEEEEEEEEEELE

Para Ba.

During the last meeting of the General Body of AAJVS
held on 17/11/2017, the Secretary (TW) informed the house
that the Tribal Welfare Department was seriously
7, considering to convene a seminar / workshop on future
\\L prospects of the PVTGs during January — February to be
attended by eminent scholars and anthropologists
working for the welfare and development of PVTGs and
shall be organised with the help and support of Prof.
Vishwajit Pandya.

The matter was discussed between Executive Secretary
\\\\ AAJVS and Prof. Vishwajit Pandya. Prof. Vishwajit Pandya
suggested that the workshop may be conducted on 29t
January 2019 on the topic

“Review AAJVS welfare strategies, problems and
course correction and Vision”.

As suggested, it is proposed to conduct the workshop ~
on 29t January 2019 in the conference hall of ANTRI.
\)\\/ The changing behavior of the Jarawas may also be a part
of the workshop.

H The Director ANTRI may be requested to extend
\\}\ / necessary assistance in conducting the workshop.

\)\\Q The proposed participants are as under:-

a) Prof. Vishwajit Pandya

b) Director (TW)

c) Director ANTRI

d) Director of Fisheries

e) Divisional Forest Officer, South Andaman

f) Head of Office AnSI, Port Blair

g) Deputy Director (TH)

h) SHO, P.S. Ograbraj, Bambooflat,

i) Incharge, JPP Jirkatang and Tirur

j) Tribal Welfare Officers of AAJVS Tirur, Jirkatang,
Kadamtala and Dugong Creek '

The workshop may be for a full day in two sessions.
'< Morning from 0930 hrs to 1300 hrs and evening from 1400
hrs to 17000 hrs.

We may request the participating members / agencies to
\}\\_f, bring necessary inputs for the meeting including problems
faced by them, important data and supporting documents.




